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December 7, 1990

TO ALL SERVICING CARRIERS

ELIMINATION OF PREMIUM DISCOUNT

The Elimination of the Premium Discount for Assigned Risk
insureds will now take effect on January 1, 1991. We incurred
difficulty in trying to implement the program on
December 1, 1990, which was the proposed effective date. The
Governing Committee of this organization determined that the
overall insurance market would be better served by delaying the
implementation for thirty (30) days.

To the extent that agents and insureds are affected by
this change in date, please communicate accordingly.

ROY STEWART
President
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cc: Governing Committee Members
Agents’ Associations



